
 
 

 

Welcome Back 

Staff Changes 

Mrs Campbell is having a break and will only be 

working some casual days at the school.  Thank you 

to Mrs Campbell for your assistance at our school. 

We welcome Miss Phoebe Wood. She will be working 

at the school 4 days a week. 

  

Jumpstart-Thursday 25th 

Parents are reminded that Jumpstart recommences 

on Thursday 25th July. 

Athletics Carnival 

The newly formed 2019 Trawalla Gwydir Athletics 

Cup Carnival was conducted on Tuesday 2nd July, and by all accounts it was a 

successful day, with positive feedback from staff, parents, students and 

community members.  

It was wonderful to see all the students joining in events and mixing well with 

each other. A Big Thank you to staff and parents who helped on the day. In a 

small school, these events cannot run effectively without your help. Thank You 

to Pallamallawa P & C and parent helpers who catered on the day, the food was 

fantastic, especially the wonderful scones and cakes and the yummy BBQ. 

Thank You All. 
 

Heferen Shield 

Friday the 2nd August Boughton Oval, Moree. Program will commence at 9am 

Sharp.  Parents need to remember students need to be at the ground by 

8.30am. A Team has been selected and students have received permission 

notes. Notes need to be returned by Friday 26th July. Mrs Campbell will be the 

supervising teacher. 

 

Newsletter-Hardcopy 

Today’s newsletter will be the last hardcopy newsletter that we will be sending 

home with students. The Newsletter is available on the School App and is also 

emailed out each fortnight. We will still be dropping the newsletter at the Pre-

School.  If for some reason you still want to receive a hardcopy of the 

newsletter, please contact the office so this can be arranged. 
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Calendar 2019 

2019 
July 
Thurs 25th Jumpstart 
August 
Thurs 1st Jumpstart 
Fri 2nd Heferen Shield  
Thurs 8th Jumpstart 
Thurs 15th Jumpstart 
Thurs 22nd Jumpstart 
Tues 27th YAW Performance 
Thurs 29th Jumpstart 
Sept 

Mon 2nd Super Hero’s Day 

Thurs 5th Jumpstart 
Wed 11th Public Speaking 
Thurs 12th Jumpstart 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



P & C Chocolate Fundraiser 

The P & C are conducting a Chocolate fundraiser to raise funds to install blinds 

in the K-2 classroom. 

It was decided at the last P & C meeting that all families would have 1 box of 

chocolates to sell. Chocolates are $1 each or $60 for a complete box.  

More boxes are available at the school office. Any queries please contact 

Kerry Munn on mobile: 0458 250 458. 

 

NAIDOC Day-Wednesday 3rd July 

Students had a great day experiencing a number of different activities 

throughout the day celebrating NAIDOC Day. Check our Facebook page for 

photos. 

 

Roads & Maritime Services- Learner Truck Drivers 

Parents need to be aware that we have the Roads and Maritime Services 

Learner Truck Drivers/Instructors using our village, specifically the block 

around our school for driving lessons. Parents of small children that are out the 

front of school at drop off and pick up times need to be mindful of the 

dangerous situation of these trucks driving close by in the area of your 

children.  

 

Clothing - Mark Clearly 

Parents a reminder to mark clearly and correctly all your child’s clothing, 

especially items that have been handed down to you, so they are returned to 

the correct child when misplaced.  

Parents are reminded that now the weather has turned colder; please make 

sure your child has warm clothing at school. 

Staff are finding it hard to return /find unmarked clothing to the correct 

child. Please talk to your child about being responsible for their clothing. 

 

National Tree Day 

This Sunday 28th July 2019 is National Tree Day. Join Council at Pallamallawa 

Cemetery from 10am to midday where we will be planting 24 bottle trees. 

Volunteers are asked to bring shovels, hats and gloves, and they will be 

rewarded for their hard-earned efforts with a BBQ, reusable drink bottle and 

cap.  

 

Visitor’s to School 

All visitors to our school: Parents, Guardians, caregivers and Community 

members, must come to the school office first and sign in. You will then be 

directed to where you need to go from there. 


